Working Toward A Dance

he '85-'86 sophomore class officers kept themselves busy all year by presiding over sophomore homeroom representative meetings, attending student council meetings, and raising money for their various projects. The elected officials were President, Rhonda Robinson; Vice-President, Pamela Chapman; Secretary, Robyn Blakeman; and Treasurer, Bernadette Brown. Each officer had a different reason for wanting such responsibilities. Vice President Pamela Chapman commented, "I had the ability to do the job." Unfortunately, lack of interest from the sophomore homeroom representatives and the sophomore class hindered the officers from making any major contribution. However, the class did sponsor a mildly successful calendar sale to raise money for the annual Spring Dance, the prom of the underclassmen.



THE SOPHOMORE CLASS OFFICERS, Rhonda Robinson, Robyn Blakeman, Pamela Chapman, and Bernadette Brown, worked hard all year to put on a successful dance.

Susan Abrahamson **Duval Adams** Lori Adams **Scott Adams** Pam Adkins **Daniel Almers**

Marcel Anthony Katrina Avant Mark Avant **Tammy Avant Evelyn Bailey Robert Bailey**

Samuel Bailey Valeria Baker Marcie Baltzegar **Jackie Barnes Annette Barwick Angel Bazzle**

Angie Beach Randy Beach Shirley Beach Tammy J. Beach Tammy R. Beach **Cristy Beckett**

























